PAHSCI Announcement!

PAHSCI is proud to announce that through the generous support of the Annenberg Foundation,
a fourth year of PAHSCI will be available to a small group of schools. Schools will be provided
with limited mentoring services and selected PLN courses. Instructional coaches and
administrators from all twenty-four PAHSCI schools are invited to attend our statewide
networking and regional professional development sessions from July 1, 2008 — June 30, 2009.




